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Shaun Clark Named to The Hollywood Reporter's "Next Generation:
Class of 2004"

11.09.2004

Shaun Clark, Century City-based Sheppard Mullin partner, has been ranked as one of 35 Hollywood executives
representing the future of the industry in the November 9 issue of The Hollywood Reporter. The publication
named Clark, one of two attorneys to make this year's cut, to its annual "Next Generation” list of entertainment's
best and brightest for 2004 under the age of 35. The list showcases "the 'rock stars' of the film, TV,
representation, legal and new media fields, who are pushing their respective disciplines in new and exciting
directions.”
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